
Effective March 17, 2020 — Wednesday, April 1, 2020   

WORSHIP SERVICES will be on-line only on Sundays (10:45am) 
and Wednesdays (7:00pm).  Join the virtual services through 
www.valleyforgechurch.com, the Valley Forge app, and on 
Facebook Live. If you cannot join us live, please go back and 
watch the services in our “Recordings on Demand”.  
 
ONLINE SUNDAY SCHOOL, AWANA, C.T.S, SMALL GROUPS!  
Although we are not physically meeting, we 
are regularly meeting online.  We strongly 
encourage our classes to stay connected 
through technology by phone, text, social 
media, etc.  Online ways to keep your virtual 
classes and small groups together can be 
found at  valleyforgechurch.com.   At right is 
the Monday Night Turning Point Bible Study.  
 
ALL CHURCH ACTIVITIES, EVENTS, PRACTICES that require 
attending will be postponed during this time.   
 
GIVING will be online or by mail only.  Please remember your 
tithe and offering is part of your worship to God and your 
Church is totally dependent upon the regular giving of our 
members and attendees.  You can give in the following ways:   
 

 Online confidentially and securely through the church 
website or church app.  

 By mail to: Valley Forge FWB Church  
  Attention: Clark Verran or Curtis Gentry 
 1503 Riverview Drive; Elizabethton, TN 37643 

 Call the Church office (423) 542-5344 for assistance. 
 
ASSISTANCE TO OUR ELDERLY AND SHUT-INS is extremely 
important to us. If you need assistance, we have volunteers 
ready to help. Contact the Church Office to request help or be 
added to our  Volunteer Team.   

 
WE NEED YOUR HELP! Please send us your “I 
Love My Church” video along with pictures of 
you and your family attending church online.  

HOLY WEEK IN A BOX, a family activity, will be 
available for Toddlers—4th Graders Wednesday—
Friday, April 1—3 (2:00—5:00pm) and Saturday 
(10:00am—1:00pm) for pickup only in the lower 
level drive through.   

 

 

News & Opportunities  

CONGRATULATIONS ZACH HARRIS on graduating 

from the Regional Law Enforcement Academy at     

Walters State.  Zach will continue his law enforcement 

career as an officer of the Johnson City Police Dept. 

 

40 SERVICE PACKAGES were mailed out this week to families 
who are unable to watch the online services.  If you know of 
anyone who doesn’t have the technology, please contact the 
church and we will mail them DVD’s of the recorded services. 

 

27 MEALS  were distributed to the children on 
the AWANA bus route this past Wednesday.  

 

Prayer 

There were no deaths associated with church. Please pray for 

the Coronavirus Pandemic, and Middle Tennessee Disaster.  
 

Stewardship 
 

Sunday Online Connections: 1,001                                                               
Wednesday Online Connections: 214      Offering: $34,070.51                                
Weekly Budget Target: $18,128.58 
 

Happy Birthday!  

3/29 Judy Deloach                                                                                     
3/30 Jackie Hardin                                                                           
3/31 Kayla Smith                                                                                               
4/3 Lauren Bays, Judah Hyder, Billy Jenkins                                                                              
4/4 Micah Arrowood, Jesse Harris, Stephen Harsh 
 

 Contact Of The Week                                 
BOB & PAT RAY                                                                                   

Praying for you / Encouragement)                                                               
100 South Watauga Avenue—Apt 3                                                                
Elizabethton, TN 37643                                    

(423) 895-4686  

March 29, 2020 

Stay Tuned to our website homepage (valleyforgechurch.com) and app for latest updates 

http://www.valleyforgechurch.com

